
 
 
 

 
 

 

MASTERPLAST Nyilvánosan Működő Részvénytársaság (8143 Sárszentmihály, Árpád u. 1 / A; hereinafter: 

the “Company” or “Masterplast”) hereby informs the honorable Investors that the Company has today entered 

into a contract with the National Directorate of Hospitals - which is authorized by the Operative Staff - for the 

supply of protective coveralls for the control of the coronavirus epidemic. Pursuant to the agreement, the 

Company will supply protective clothing with a total value of approximately HUF 4.464 billion to the Hungarian 

healthcare by September 2021. The control of the supply chain is ensured by the Company, in the present situation 

of deficiency of raw materials the MOL Group supplies polypropylene, from which Masterplast manufactures 

two-layer-breathable basic textile at its plant in Germany, and then the finished products are produced by nearly 

50 domestic sewing plant. 
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